
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

May 2019 

Dear Parents 

Essex Outdoor Centre, Danbury 
 

After 10 years of residential trips to Burwell House, we have decided it is time for a new adventure. We are excited 

to let you know that we have booked the Essex Outdoors Centre in Danbury, for the pupils in Year 6 of the next 

academic year. This trip will take place between the dates of Wednesday 1st July and Friday 3rd July 2020. 

Residential trips help promote independence in primary school pupils before they move onto the next stage of their 

educational journey.  

 

Whilst at Danbury the children will take part in various outdoor activities, providing them with new experiences 

whilst developing their social skills and collaboration when working in teams. Activities will include mountain 

biking, archery, rope climbing, zip wires, orienteering and canoeing. (Don’t panic if your child cannot swim as it is 

in shallow water and all children will have appropriate safety equipment).  All activities, although adventurous, are 

educational, safe and delivered by competent, qualified instructors. Members of the school staff will be with the 

children at all times and supervise all activities.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £180 and this will include transportation, accommodation, catering and all activities. The 

children will not need to bring any money.  

 

A place for your child on this trip will only be reserved with a £30 deposit. We will start collecting these deposits 

from 8:15am on Wednesday 5th June in the main entrance.  The deposit will need to be paid in cash but all other 

payments can be made through Scopay. If your child attends Breakfast Club, please give the deposit and slip to Mrs 

Thompson who will bring it to us at 8:15 a.m.  

 

Once a place has been secured for your child, you will need to make the following payments by the due date: 

£50.00 to be paid on or before the 30th September 2019 

£50.00 to be paid on or before the 31st January 2020 

£50.00 to be paid on or before the 3rd April 2020 

(You can pay monthly or weekly using Scopay. Minimum payment is £10.00) 

Failure to pay on time will result in your child’s place being withdrawn.  

 

Please complete the slip below and bring it to the main office on Wednesday 5th June along with the £30 cash 

deposit. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs K John 

 

 
Essex Outdoor Residential Trip – 1st July – 3rd July 2020 

 

 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………..……………...……  Class: ………...……… 

 

I/We wish to secure a place for my/our child for the residential trip and enclose a non-returnable deposit of £30.00. 

 

 

Signed: ………………………..………………….……………..  Parent/Guardian. 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

